
Notice 
Dated 25.11.2022 

 
Principal friends are requested to fill in the 

Google Form for sharing information regarding 

their travel details for the forthcoming 31st AGM 

of ABPC, 2023. Kindly click the link below to view 

the Google Form.  

 

Click here to get the Google Form 

 
Sd/- 

Office Secretary, ABPC 
 

 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScZVcaibKJt7mXGP9sfc2Cy3xi3dvUOC_7SD3Q9I02cIZ3N4w/viewform?usp=share_link

